
PTO Executive Board Candidates 
 

President: 

 
 
Kristina Toliver is the mother of a rising 3rd grader and a rising 5th grader. She is a Commander 
in the United States Public Health Service working as a pharmacist for the FDA. She has served 
as President of the PTO for the last two years and has enjoyed working with parents, teachers, 
and staff to make CMIT North Elementary the Tiger family that it is today. She is looking 
forward to the opportunity to get back to fundraising and programs that we have enjoyed prior 
to COVID.  

 
Vice President: 

 

 
Adrienne C. Settles is mother to a rising 1st grader and a rising 5th grader.  They have been 
members of the CMITES North family for 5 years. She was honored to serve on the PTO as 
Corresponding Secretary for the past 4 years and this year she is excited to run for a new role of 
Vice President. She has really enjoyed working with the parents, teachers, and the scholars. She 
was also selected as Volunteer of the Year for this school year.  In addition to volunteering at 
the school, she is a realtor licensed in MD and DC and a fitness instructor with an organization 



called Fit4Mom. She has really enjoyed her time on the PTO Executive Board and she is looking 
forward to hopefully continuing to serve as a board member in a new role! 
 

Recording Secretary:  

 

 
Angelica (Angel) Clark Brown is a wife and mother to a rising first grader at CMIT-NES. She is a 
clinical social worker and have worked with children and families in DC/MD for over 10yrs. She 
was a parent liaison for Ms. Thornton’s kindergarten classroom for the ‘20/‘21 school year. She 
enjoys planning family friendly activities, promoting teacher/parent mental + emotional 
wellness, and self-care practices. Angel looks forward to continuing to support the 
advancement of the PTO as the recording secretary.  

 
Corresponding Secretary:  

 
 
Yaasmeen Spencer is mother to a rising third-grader at CMIT-NES and a rising first-grader at 
Thomas E. Pullen ES.  A Dermatology Therapeutic Executive Sales Manager, she has been in the 
Pharmaceutical Sales Industry for 20 years.  In addition to being a wife and mother, she both 
enjoys being active as the Fundraising Chair for her Hampton Class Alumni group as well as 
working with a competitive Peloton cycling group - for which she competes and plans group 



events.  Yaasmeen is excited to work with the CMIT-NES PTO group and internal school partners 
towards the enrichment the educational experience for CMIT parents and their scholars. 

 


